
Friends,

I hope everyone had a joyful and wonder-filled day at Passover University. We
are eager to hear about your experience, please be sure to take 5 minutes to
complete the survey. 

To learn more about the classes you DIDN'T attend and to see LOTS of photos,
check out the Passover U page on the Temple website. 

With just 3 weeks left until the end of the year, there is still much to experience
and learn. There are friendships to be made and holy community to be
strengthened. Watch for information on new songs sung, new prayers learned,
new recipes made, new mitzvot and tzedakah projects completed. 

 

 

Debbie
Deborah Niederman, RJE
Director of Lifelong Learning

Upcoming events and important dates:
April 21        3rd-6th grade family recipes due
                     Parents Stay & Schmooze - recipe exchange and 
                     Earth Day in the Garden

May 5          3rd-6th Grade Family Food Fair
                     Last day of classes and  celebration

Religious School News
A P R I L  1 7 ,  2 0 2 4

Because of the Passover holiday
Monday, April  22 and Tuesday,

April  23 online Hebrew sessions
will  be cancelled or postponed.  We

WILL have Wednesday classes in
person here on April  24th.  

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSf99_q-y3aHUEmExjOVHNQdvzDqih4j1i-1X8Kdxnbqq8KeCA%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=05%7C02%7CDMitchell%40templeshalomdallas.org%7C9cdbc8a294024172080208dc5e58d231%7C6343cc491ac044c28d315efd65c63f8e%7C0%7C0%7C638488982769887707%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mOwTDOChu7FP%2FtXrTnzJ030MOSLkHIxIS6B9MCqX2kk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftempleshalomdallas.org%2Fpassover-u-2024%2F&data=05%7C02%7CDMitchell%40templeshalomdallas.org%7C9cdbc8a294024172080208dc5e58d231%7C6343cc491ac044c28d315efd65c63f8e%7C0%7C0%7C638488982769899694%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eUT8HZ1Bf16Me6kNpdhthxkqEdPKfwlekh6lPD%2FQ4Wo%3D&reserved=0
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